
HOTEL & PRIVATE PARKING SHUTTLE IMPACTS
Terminal 4.5 Pedestrian Bridge Construction
Tuesday, June 8 through Friday, June 11 and Tuesday, June 15, 2021

Nightly from 1AM to 5AM
ACTIVITY
The Automated People Mover project will construct a new Pedestrian Bridge over the roadways 
between Terminals 4 and 5 to connect the APM’s future West CTA Station with the future Terminal 
4.5 Vertical Core. Work will be ongoing through the month of June 2021.

A phase of this construction will require a full closure of a portion of Upper World Way South 
between Terminals 4 and 5, as illustrated below. The full closure is scheduled for Tuesday, June 8 
through Friday, June 11 and Tuesday, June 15, 2021, nightly from 1AM to 5AM.

During these dates, Hotel & Private Parking shuttles will use Upper West Way to reach World Way 
South. The Hotel & Private Parking stop at Terminal B / Terminal 4 will be closed; pedestrians will be 
directed to the stop at Terminal 5.

Detours for shuttle operations and pedestrian traffic will be in place along with flaggers and signage.

During other phases of construction, lane restrictions on Upper World Way South will be required. 
Traffic will be maintained during these restrictions; please always watch for signage and use caution 
when traveling through construction areas.
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